
 

 

 

Dear Mr Evans  
 
Freedom of Information Request 
Unique Reference No: FOI 2316  
 
Thank you for your email received 16 December 2013 requesting information under the Freedom of 
Information Act.  I understand your request to be as follows: 
 

Under the Freedom of Information Act I wish to see all monitoring details in respect of the 
contract between TMBC and Carillion for all the services supplied by Carillion in 
Tameside. 
 
I would specifically like to see: 

 
1.  Copy of the contract between the 2 parties  
2.  Termination clauses applicable to both parties. 
3.  Name of officers within TMBC who are responsible for monitoring of the 

agreement 4. Outline of any penalty clauses applicable to either party for failure to 
comply with the agreement 

 
I am pleased to advise that the Council can provide the information that you have requested.  The 
information you requested is as follows: 
 
There are no direct contracts between the Council and Carillion.  All contracts relating to any services 
delivered by Carillion through sub contracts are through the Tameside Investment Partnership. 
 
There are a number of ICT, school facilities management and corporate facilities management 
contracts between the Council and the Investment Partnership.  
 
I am responsible for managing the contracts. 

 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint, or request a review of the Council's decision, please write to Sandra J Stewart, Borough 
Solicitor, at Tameside Metropolitan Borough Council, Wellington Road, Ashton-under-Lyne, Tameside 
OL6 6DL  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  

Mr Evans 
 
By email: 
 
request-189552-eb513e8@whatdotheyknow.com 
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If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision. The Commissioner cannot normally make a decision unless you have 
exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Council. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire SK9 5AF and at www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
   
 

Elaine Todd 
Asset and Investment Partnership Management  

http://www.ico.gov.uk/

